
Library Database User Authen1ca1on Change 
 
The week of May 15th the Libraries are switching authentication methods for accessing ProQuest and 
EBSCO databases.  Going forward patrons will use our campus SSO system (Azure AD).  The first time 
you log in using this new system it will not automatically inherit your previously saved data based upon 
accounts you have created in the past.  If you haven’t saved anything, you don’t need to pay attention to 
this email.  If you have saved data in ProQuest or EBSCO, however, you can migrate your existing data to 
the new accounts using the methods outlined below. 
 
For EBSCO: 
Read the article about merging personal user accounts: https://connect.ebsco.com/s/article/How-to-
Merge-PUA-Accounts?language=en_US 
Also, you might want to review the privacy policy information contained 
here: https://connect.ebsco.com/s/article/Why-am-I-prompted-to-review-EBSCOs-privacy-policy-
before-creating-a-personal-My-EBSCOhost-account?language=en_US 
And here: https://connect.ebsco.com/s/article/Why-am-I-prompted-with-a-data-disclosure-when-
accessing-with-my-institution-s-single-sign-on-SSO?language=en_US 
 
For ProQuest: 
Regular ProQuest databases won’t be affected, but for eBook Central we need to submit requests on 
your behalf to ProQuest to migrate existing data.  Please let me know if you would like your data 
migrated (you must have saved bookshelf data for this to work).  More details are to be found 
here:  https://support.proquest.com/s/article/How-do-I-access-items-saved-to-my-bookshelf-after-an-
authentication-change?language=en_US 
 
If you have bookshelf data and would like to merge your bookshelves after the change, you may wish to 
make note of your current username prior to the change to make to bookshelf merge go more smoothly. 
This can be found under "Settings" > "Profile" in Ebook Central.   
 
For more assistance, contact David Wuolu (dwuolu@csbsju.edu) , ext. 2128 
CSB and SJU Libraries 
  
 


